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School Phone Number  

Please be advised that our school number has changed to: 01651 267420 

 

Social Media  

Following recent comments, please be advised that the school management team only monitors the 

official New Machar School Facebook page. We are not affiliated with any other Facebook pages. 

Official school messages will appear on both our Facebook/Twitter page as well as through 

Xpressions if necessary. Our Facebook page is “New Machar School”/@MacharNew – we are verified 

and have a tick after our name.  

Please note, staff members should not be contacted through their personal social media accounts. 

Any queries regarding school, should be made via the school office or via the school email if your 

enquiry is out of school hours.  

 

Library  

What a transformation our library has taken! Our PSAs have been off timetable this week and have 

papered all the walls of the Infant GP room.  We have been busy building shelving and it’s all beginning 

to come together. Thank you to our Parent Council for funding the library project, we can’t wait to 

open the library officially during Term 4.  

 

 

Our School Motto: 

#aimtobeawesome 

 

Our School Values  

Commitment and Cooperation 

Respect and Responsibility  

Achievement and Ambition  

Friendship and Fairness 

Teamwork and Trust 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

What a busy term we have had, I can’t quite believe we 

have reached the end of another school term. From 

our Livewire week, World of Work week to Sport 

Relief I think it’s fair to say we are all ready for the 

holidays. 

I would like to thank you all for the continued support 

towards the school.  

 

Happy holidays!  

Mr B Carle, Acting Head Teacher 

 



  

World of Work Week  

Thank you to all of our parents, friends and family for taking part in our recent World of Work 

Week. It was absolutely brilliant to have a wide range of professions represented during the course 

of the week. All of our pupils thoroughly enjoyed the talks and workshops provided. We can’t wait to 

do this all over again next year!  

Sport Relief  

Well done to P5 and Miss McKenzie for organising a week long programme of events for Sport Relief. 

Due to the kind donations we raised a magnificent total of over £2300. What a fantastic total! Well 

done to all involved.  

 

Parent Council  

Our Parent Council have been continually supporting us throughout the year. Due to the financial 

support from Parent Council, all P5-P7s received First Aid Training, equipment has been purchased 

for our Nurture Room and our Library has finally started to take shape. Without this support, none 

of these projects could have been funded. We are always looking for new members, so please feel 

free to come along to any of our future Parent Council meetings.  

 

ASDA Green Tokens 

For the next 3 months we will have a space at Asda Dyce for the Green Token Giving for developing 

out Library. Please help us raise £500 by filling up our box with green tokens after you’ve completed 

your shop.  

 

Dates for the diary: 

Tuesday 24th April: Parent Council meeting 6.30pn 

Thursday 26th April: Easter Bunny Drive (Organised by Parent Council)  

Friday 27th April: Swimming for P4 pupils in P3/4 and P4/5 begins  

Friday 4th May: P6 Assembly 

Monday 7th May: Holiday 

Wednesday 16th May: P7 Half day visit to Dyce Academy  

Friday 18th May: P4/5 Assembly  

Week commencing 21st May: P7 Cullen trips start  

Friday 25th May: Dress down day – donations for raffles for Summer Fair (Parent Council)  

Friday 1st June: P3 Assembly  

Saturday 2nd June: Summer Fair  

Monday 4th June: Holiday  

Friday 8th June: P3/4 Assembly 

Tuesday 12th June: Nursery Sports Day  

Wednesday 13th June: P1-P7 Sports Day  

Tuesday 19th June: Parent Council meeting 6.30pm 

Friday 22nd June: P2 Assembly  



  

Friday 29th June: P7 full day visit to Dyce Academy  

Wednesday 4th July: P7 Leavers Assembly (Family)  

Friday 6th July: End of Term  

 

Kind regards,  

Brian Carle  

Mr B Carle 

Acting Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

#aimtobeawesome 


